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President’s Corner

 MERRY CHRISTMAS !! I’m sure everyone is very busy this month between family, friends, parties and magic 
shows. Of course, the highlight of the month will be our AAMC Christmas Party on December 8th at Wunderground West 
(The Magic Shop). Bring a dish to pass, some magic, and some $ to buy yourself an early present from Tim.

During the last month, many of our members performed at Mott Children’s Hospital in Ann Arbor. I was unable to attend, but 
look forward to getting the update. We will also be turning in our performance sheets to George for our big March show in 
Allen Park. We need to put together an “A-ONE” show, and turn this into an annual event.

I had the opportunity to attend the first night of John Luka's Close Up Convention (Thanks Gordon). The magic was 
spectacular !! It’s great to have a convention of this caliber so close. I’m already looking forward to next year.

I would like to take a moment to wish all of our members and their families a Very Merry Christmas and a Healthy and 
Prosperous 2011.

See everyone at Wunderground West on the 8th. 

Jim Placido

Secretaries Report 11/10/10
       The walk-around at Mott Children’s Hospital turned out fairly well, there was George Honer, Barbara Mathis, Tony 
Saputo, Pamela Smith and me, Randy Smith. 

We were each given a different floor to perform for the kids that wouldn’t be able to see the stage show, later done 
by Joe Fusco. We also had other volunteers from the Ann Arbor and Detroit Police/Fire Departments plus employees of the 
hospital.

Hope everyone has a Safe and Happy Christmas!

Old Business:

1. Our club now is officially recognized by the IRS as a non-profit organization.
2. Our annual banquet will be changed again from April to March 20th or 27th,

 depending on when the hall will be available.

 
New Business:  

1. 12/8 Meeting at Wunderground Magic West, Bring a dish to pass and Christmas Magic. 
2. 3/26/2011 There will be a paid, (to AAMC), show at Allen Park High School, for more info contact: 
       George Honer  734-675-3055  or  magicbygeorge@hotmail.com



Scott Kindschy motioned to close the meeting, George Mathis second it, it was passed by the 
membership.

Meeting closed: 7: 40

Agenda for year    
12/8 Christmas party and meeting at the Wunderground West magic shop
1/12 Meeting at the church    Topic: Impromptu Magic 
2/10 Meeting at the church    Topic: Valentine Magic

Randy A. Smith 
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Newsletter                                                                                                   
We need your contributions. Please do me a favor and send me what ever you can that relates to 

magic so we can share with all the members. Send all items to randy.remarkable@gmail.com 

The Website
We still need your material to share with the club. Stories, tricks, reviews of tricks; books etc The sky is 

the limit so long as it is not copyrighted material. So get your stuff into me and let’s make this the best site of 
any club out there. Send all items to jeffery.s.walters@sbcglobal.net

Magic In Comics:
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